Call for Posters!

The NZOHS Work-Related Health Conference 2021, themed “Change is in the Air”
will be hosted in Wellington, New Zealand on 1 September 2021 with a social event
scheduled the nightbefore on 31 August2021.

We welcome any work-related health topics with the preferred focus on occupational
exposures, associated health effects and occupational health research, but related
topics will be considered. The approach this year is not designed to be a formal
poster competition but more an open event to allow all worker health practitioners to
share a project or projects which they feel is interesting and would benefit their
peers.

Posters must be on display for the duration of the conference and submitters should
be available to answer questions during tea breaks.

A popularvote from all attending delegates will determine the poster winnerwho will
be announced atthe end of the conference and presented with an award.

Guidelines:

o Keep displays simple and text brief, readable (at least a 24 pointtype size for the
main text) at a distance of at least one metre.

e Mounton a single A0 sheetof card (approx. 1200 x 800mm).

¢ Includetitle, author/s, author affiliations (institute or workplace) and only the most
pertinentdata on the poster.

o References and acknowledgements may also be included.

e Use sentence case (upperand lower-case) type throughoutthe poster.

e Printall text using alaser printer.

e Use bold and/oritalics for emphasis.

e The poster is a visual format. Use plenty of graphical elements.

e Photographs should be enlarged to be clearly seen at a distance of one metre
and printed with a matte finish (to reduce glare).

Please email an electronic copy of your poster to: admin@nzohs.org.nz by 5pm,
20th August 2021. Entrants will be responsible for either delivering their poster to
Front & Centre 69 Tory Street Wellington (the Conference Venue) by 7:30am 1
September or organise printing through the NZOHS, which will incur a charge to
cover the printing cost.




